
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON LOW-INCOME  
PROPERTY TAX CREDIT ORDINANCE 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Sandoval County Board of County Commissioners will conduct a 
public hearing on Wednesday, January 29, 2025 at 6:00 P.M. for the purpose of considering the 
adoption of a Low-Income Property Tax Credit Ordinance under NMSA § 7-2-14.3.  The hearing will 
take place in the Commission Chambers at the Sandoval County Administration Bldg, 1500 Idalia 
Road Building D, Bernalillo, New Mexico, 87004. 

NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: 
  
If you have any questions or need accommodations to access the intranet please contact the County 
Manager's office at (505) 867-7500 as soon as possible. 
 
Posted 1/13/2025 
 


